
Notes from EV Subcommittee Meeting on July 30, 2019 

Attendance: Henry Sniezek, Louis Bush, Barry Heimlich, Ilan Kaufer, Lee Gottlieb, Isabel Cosio Carballo, 

Allyson Williams, Dana Politt, Samantha Danchuk, Daren Cheatham 

 

o Survey edits suggested and discussed. 

o County will share a revised clean draft of the survey with each member of the EV 

subcommittee and request comments within 3 working days. 

o County will send out survey electronically to our municipal contact list and ask that they 

coordinate a response within 21 days with an option to extend the deadline. 

o Subcommittee members welcomed to circulate survey to other county and state 

departments as deemed appropriate. 

o Goal of having the final draft of the survey sent out to municipalities by the next Climate 

Change Task Force (Aug. 19) meeting and to update the Task Force at that meeting. 


